LAFERLA WILSON
ORTHO

SPECIALIZING IN ORTHODONTICS

January 23, 2024

Dear School Counselor,

DR. MICHAEL R. LAFERLA
Board Certified Orthodontist

DR. KYLE WILSON
Board Certified Orthodontist

We are so excited that once again it is that time of year to let all the school counselors
know about the LaFerla- Wilson Orthodontic Scholarship. This scholarship is available to
any current or former patient. it has been our honor to collaborate with local schools to
help seniors further their education and we look forward to opportunity to help the

Class of 2024.

Attached you will find a copy of the scholarship application. We ask that all completed
applications be refurned to our office (2805 E. 29 St., Joplin, MO 64804) by April 5, 2024.
Our scholarship committee will review the applications and choose a recipient or
recipients. We will nofify the school counselor by May 3, 2024. The scholarship will be
written to the student after enroliment is completed for the following fall semester.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Amanda Henry at our office (417}

206-7770.
Sincerely,
Michael R. LaFerla, Board Certified Orthodontist

Kyle A. Wilson, Board Certified Orthodontist

2805 E. 29th St.
Joplin, MO 64804
417.206.7770

2401 S. Tucker St., Suite 6
Pittsburg, KS 66762
620.293.7770

www laferlaortho.com




